
Wednesday
October 11th 2023

Announcements



Good news! Our sidewalk is now OPEN! 
Walkers who live east of Prairie View 

(toward St. Stephen’s), please use the new 
sidewalk when walking to and from school.
*bike riders must walk their bikes until they get to the sidewalk near the street

Sidewalk



 We have many fun activities planned in October, 
such as a Halloween Dance and Halloween 

PBIS Assembly.

Misbehavior may keep you from being eligible for 
these events!

Make good choices!

October Activities



The black team will be meeting 
TODAY until 4:05

Please sign up on the 
activity bus if you need to.

Student Council



Friendship Connection will meet on 
Monday, October 16. 

The sign up sheet is up outside of 
Room C-3. See you then!

Friendship Connection



Yearbook Club will be having our next 
meeting next Tuesday, October 17th, 

in room B5. 
Please make sure your permission slip has 

been turned in and bring your ipads 
charged! See Ms. Lucca or Ms. Keladitis if 

you have any questions!

Yearbook Club



Our Cadet Band Fall Concert takes place 
on Wednesday, October 18th at Grissom, 

beginning at 7:30 PM. 

 Admission is free,
and this show will surely put you in a 

spooky mood! Come out to show support 
for the 6th grade band!

Band Concert



Boys Volleyball Tryouts
Boys, do you like volleyball?
Boys volleyball tryouts will be

TODAY. 
7th grade tryouts will be after school until 4:30 

6th grade tryouts will be from 4:30 to 5:30 
8th grade tryouts will be from 5:30 to 6:30 

If anyone has questions, please contact 
Mr. Cornfield. 

Permission slips are outside the office.



Riddle 

What kind of frog can jump higher than a skyscraper?



Friday’s Answer

The letter O!

What happens once in soccer, twice in football, 
but never in baseball?



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a wonderful 
Wednesday !


